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From: 	 Susie Luyet <luyets002@hawaiisr.com > 

Sent: 	 Tuesday, March 21, 2017 10:54 AM 

To: 	 LU Committee 

Subject: 	 Land use concerning 355 Haiku Road 

Susie and Francois Luyet 

266 Waiama Way 

Haiku, HI. 96708 

Aloha council members and planning commission, 

We are concerned citizens that are vehemently opposed to the plans for 355 Haiku Road. This will certainly make our 

rural lifestyle dissapear and add more dangerous congestion to the already dangerous Haiku Road. Without proper 

infrastructure how can you guarantee the resident's of Haiku will be safe? Also of great concern to us is the noise that 

will be generated by a "party" venue. How can this be legal in a rural and agricultural neighborhood? We remain very 

concerned and hope you will take these concerns seriously. 

Mahalo, 

The Luyets 
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